
SAC meeting October 23, 2024. 

In attendance: Nancy Liberatore, Lisa Greenwood, Mary Jill Hodder, Judy L’Heureux, Courtenay 
Parlee, Susan White-Hill, Erin Brown, Shauna Van den Heuvel 

Reviewed meeting minutes from September 18th: Approved by Erin and Shauna 

Principal’s Report: 

-Enrolment is down by one but we are expecting 2 new students in November. 

-Nancy attended the SAC conference at the Nova Centre in September. Dr Strang spoke about the 
benefits of the school lunch program. Providing healthy food options for students will have a 
positive impact on student achievement. 

-$2298 are the current Sac funds, $400 for Domino Topple event was the last SAC expense. This 
event was very well received by the students. 

Student achievement: 

Literacy results: Our priority is on our historically marginalized student groups; African Nova 
Scotians and Indigenous  

Immersion: 14 of the 19 ANS students are meeting. 4 of the 8 Indigenous students are meeting. Of 
the two students who identify with both groups, both are meeting. 91 of the remaining 97 students 
in immersion are meeting. 

English: 1 of the 6 ANS students is meeting. 3 of the 5 Indigenous students are meeting. Of the 
remaining 123 students, 97 are meeting.  

On September 24th Nancy will be attending a professional development session on UDL. This 
approach focuses on the backwards design of an intended goal.  

Provincial Lunch Program 

Lunch program begins October 28th. Parents can order lunch every day for their child. The lunches 
follow provincial nutrition guidelines and are pay-what-you-can or free. Lunches will be prepared 
off site by a vendor and delivered to the school in individual packaging. 

SAC Bylaws 

We still need two community members to join our SAC to fulfill our full membership. 

7:40pm Meeting Adjourned 


